
5p Challenge!
Our first fundraiser is the previously launched 5p
challenge, each class has a jar, we are asking the
children to bring in 5p’s to school to add to the jar...
we are setting a deadline of 17th March... the class
who have the most money in their jar at the end will
win a class prize!

Welcome to the 
‘Friends of St Cuthbert's’ Newsletter  

Friends of St Cuthbert's is a newly formed group, in place of a
traditional PTA. The group, made up of parents, grandparents
and friends of the school and parish, aims to support the work
of the school, to add extra activities to those St Cuthbert's
already offers and to provide opportunities to the children and
families that might not otherwise be possible...part of this will
include raising funds to make it all happen!
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Easter Disco
The first 'Friends of' event will be an Easter Disco...

Tuesday 28th March - after school
Key Stage 1 - 3.20pm-4.20pm
Key stage 2 - 4.30pm-5.30pm

£1 per child
Tuck shop & glo-sticks will be available to purchase at the disco to

help raise funds for future events
(All key stage 1 children will need parents to bring a change of clothes to school at the end of the

day and can be accompanied by a parent/responsible adult)
(All key stage 2 children MUST go home to get changed and return to school for 4.30pm)  

Please note that we are really sorry but siblings CANNOT stay for disco sessions outside of
their allotted time 

 

Egg 
Decorating 

Competition

Children are invited to
decorate a 'paste' egg at
home and bring it in for

judging on the day of the
disco. 

(Tuesday 28th March)
 

Prizes will be awarded for
the best eggs in each

class.
Eggs will be judged by

representatives from 'The
Friends of St Cuthbert's'

group 
 
  


